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Poa Annua Classic: productive, educational, fun 
The annual Spring gathering of Florida 

superintendents began on the morning 
of Friday, May 19, with the FGCSA Board 
Meeting. At this meeting the CIBA cor-
poration presented a check for over 
$25,000 in rebate incentives to be used 
for turf research. Also at this meeting, 
funding was approved to partner with 
the FTGA to sponsor DNA testing of 
hybrid bermudagrasses. 

At noon, Dow Elanco's Issues Man-
ager, Terry Henderson, presented a pro-
gram called Emergency Response. The 
second half of the seminar included a 
lively panel discussion with three media 
representatives of the Fort Myers-Naples 
area. 

On Saturday, May 20, the Everglades 
Chapter buried the competition and took 
team honors in the annual fund raising 
Poa Annua Classic. Jim Osburn of Cape 
Coral CC took individual honors with a 
sterling score of 68. Kevin Downing of 
the Treasure Coast was second with a 72. 

Michael Swinson of Seven Rivers GCSA 
was low net superintendent winner with 
a 62 and Dickie Harrell was the low sup-
plier with a gross 73. Later that evening, 
contestants and guests enjoyed a "South-
west Fiesta" banquet complete with en-
tertainment. 

Sunday morning saw David Barnes 
and company kick off the Annual G.C. 
Horn Memorial Tournamen t which 
raises endowment funds for the FTGA 
Research Foundation. Once again, a pro-
ductive, educational and fun weekend. 
Our hats off to the Everglades Chapter 
for another first-class event. All golf events 
were held on the Naples Beach Club Golf 
Course, which is managed by Dick 
Naccarato. 

The Envirotron Golf Classic 
raises $35,000 for research 

The third annual Envirotron Golf 
Classic, held April 24 at World Woods 
Golf Resort in Homosassa Springs, raised 

$35,000 for the Envirotron Research 
Laboratory at the University of Florida. 

The tournament 's net proceeds will 
go toward purchasing research equip-
ment and supporting an in-house re-
searcher. The inaugural event, held June 
28, 1993, yielded a $22,500 donation. 
Last year's tournament brought $30,000. 
The Envirotron Golf Classic's overall re-
search contributions total $87,500. 

Funded in part by the Florida Turfgrass 
Association, the 3,100-square-foot, state-
of - the-a r t research field labora tory 
opened in November, 1993 and includes 
a greenhouse, four climate-controlled 
glass houses, two walk-in growth cham-
bers, two laboratories, study areas, class-
rooms and offices. 

Designed to study and develop new 
technology on the relationship of turfgrass 
with biological, environmental and cul-
tural factors, the Envirotron allows sci-
entists to study the entire turfgrass sys-
tem from root to blade. This facility's 

Predictable Results. 
In managing golf course turf, it's what matters most. 
As specialists in turf care, we look long and hard for 
products that are truly superior before we present them 
to you. We insist manufacturers prove their claims in the 
lab and the field, because we're committed to your 
results - on your course and for your bottom line. Call. 
Let us demonstrate the terrific results you'll get with 
these technically superior products. 

AXIS 
Amends soil to give you more leeway 
managing the crucial air/water balance 
in root zones. Aerify, rototill, topdress. 
More porous than clay-based 
amendments. Does not compact. 
Proven effective in USGA greens. 

_TM The most effective 

BREAK-THRU wettinz a^ent known 

• • to science (that you 
can afford). Proven safe. Decrease pesticide use while 
increasing effect. Save 40% or more on soil conditioning. 
Affordable dew control. 

AGRO-TECH 2000 Inc. 
PLAINSBORO, NJ 

1 -800-270-TURF 
Available in Florida from: • GO-FOR SUPPLY 1-800-475-7081 

• DICK BLAKE 407-736-7051 

CHEMICAL CO. INC. 
P.O. BOX 18101 

TAMPA, FL 33679 
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STUART COHEN RUSS VARNEY 
EAST FLA. WEST FLA. 



Envirotron Golf 
Classic 
primary studies deal with temperature 
modifications, noise abatement, pollu-
tion and water purification, as well as the 
aspects of turfgrass culture. 

Presented by the Seven Rivers Chap-
ter of the Florida Golf Course Superin-
tendents Association, the tournament 
comprised of a pair of 18-hole, 4-man 
scrambles, played on two of the nation's 
top courses — Pine Barrens (rated No. 1 
by Golf Digest) and Rolling Oaks (rated 
No. 8 by Golf Digest). 

Major sponsors included World 
Woods Golf Club, Seven Rivers Golf 
Course Superintendents Association, 
Barbaron, Tresca/Jacobsen, United Hor-
ticultural Supply/Bayer, Ag Resources/ 
Helena and Southern Golf Products. 

For information on sponsoring the 
Envirotron or FTGA membership, con-
tact Jane Rea at (800) 882-6721. 

The Suncoast GCSA Board meets to plan the scramble. 

Suncoast Scramble raises funds for projects 
had the golf course in top condition with 
"Sunday" pin placements and quick roll-
ing greens that everyone enjoyed. 

Misty Creek G & CC hosted the 
Twelfth Annual Suncoast Scramble. 
Thirty area club teams participated in the 
tournament this year. Each team was 
made up of manager, pro, superinten-
dent, and supplier. Each player had the 
opportunity to purchase two mulligans 
and an unlimited number of raffle tick-
ets. 

Host superintendent Tom Crawford 

Over fifty gold, silver and bronze spon-
sors donated from $50 to $500 as tee signs 
that helped raise $8,700. The proceeds 
will be distributed to FTGA, educational 
seminars, scholarships and junior golf. 

Gary MacDougall 
President Suncoast GCSA 

The better, more 
natural looking 
lake and pond dye 
Why settle for artificial looking dye when TRUE 
BLUE™ will give your lake or pond a natural, living 
color appearance. The secret's in our tried and 
true blue formula that makes the other brand 
look unnatural by comparison. 
Try it and see for yourself why TRUE BLUE is fast 
becoming the preferred lake and pond dye. The 
one that's a natural. For more information and a 
technical bulletin, call or write today. 

PRECISION LAB0RAT0RIISJNC. 
Distributed by: 

Gold Kist, Inc. Harrell's, Inc. 
P.O. BOX 2210 P.O. Box 607 
Atlanta. GA 30301 Lakeland, FL 33802 
800-241 -4966 800-282-8007 

TRUEBLUE is a trademark of Precision Laboratories. Inc. 

No Blue TRUE BLUE 



SPOTLIGHT 

Just before the 
Blue Pearl Tournament — 

Helicopter 
Hole In One 

Have you ever seen 1,000 golf balls 
dropped from a helicopter onto a 
green? Well, it happened at Loblolly 
Pines just before the Blue Pearl Tour-
nament. 

Shelly Foy organized this 
fundraiser for the Hobe Sound 
Women's Club, and they raised $6,000 
in six weeks! With the help of Greg 
Norman's helicopter and pilot, 1000 
numbered golf balls were dropped 
onto a temporary green. 

Shelly says it was the "coolest" thing 
she had ever seen and was most defi-
nitely a lot of fun! Each numbered 
ball was sold for $ 10, and the ball that 
landed closest to the pin won $1,000. 

Proceeds will be shared between 
the Cooperative Sanctuary Program 
for Schools and the Hobe Sound 
Women's Club Education and Schol-
arship Fund. 

If you missed out on your chance 
to win this year, don't worry. Plans 
are already underway for the Second 
Annual Helicopter Hole In One! 

18 THE FLORIDA GREEN 



Blue Pearl 
The Treasure Coast Golf Course Su-

perintendents Association hosted their 
2nd Annual Blue Pearl Charity Tourna-
ment at Loblolly Pines Golf Club Satur-
day, May 13th. 

Proceeds from this years event will 
benefit the Cooperative Sanctuary Pro-
gram for Schools. The TCGCSA will adopt 
10 schools, provide reference materials 
on native plants, wildlife and habitat, as 
well as establish a $5,000 grant fund so 
the adopted schools will have a funding 
source for projects they wish to work on. 

The TCGCSA has received recogni-
tion from the Audubon Society of New 
York for providing the first fundraiser 
for the Cooperative Sanctuary Program 
for Schools. They have also been recog-
nized by the GCSAA for leading the way 
with the School Program, as it was an-
nounced at the FGCSA Poa Annua meet-
ing that the GCSAA will become the spon-
sor of the Cooperative Sanctuary Pro-
gram for Schools. 

Congratulations Treasure Coast! 

Tourney benefits program 
Cooperative Sanctuary Program for Schools 

The Three Amigos 
Tim Cann, President, TCGCSA; Ron Dodson, President, Audubon 

Society of New York State; Craig Weyandt, Treasurer, TCGCSA. Check 
out the hats with the blue dots! 

J t l o o t ì We understand 
the importance of 

a good mix. 
That's why it's important that you get to know Atlantic FEC. Because 

we provide a variety of specialty mixes and related products specifically 
formulated for the South Florida turfgrass industry. 

Each turfgrass mix is delivered by Spyder equipped trucks in 
water-resistant paper or plastic bags. Bulk material is available in 

either normal size Killebrews or "small door" (24") Killebrews 
to accommodate your turf spreader. Drop trailers, sulfur coated 

potash, and new Micro Prill Greenskote, a quality putting 
green blend, also available 

Call us toll free at 1-800-432-3413 or visit us at 
18375 S.W. 260th Street in Homestead to find out how you 
can benefit from quality mix from the Atlantic FEC 

turfgrass professionals. 

Atlantic FEC 
Better Mixes Since 1923. 


